
The beginning of a new year brings with it new possibilities.         

For more than a decade, home buyers and sellers throughout 

Contra Costa County have turned to the team at Village Associates 

to help navigate the often turbulent waters of the local housing 

market.  As Lamorinda’s leading Real Estate firm for each of the 

past eleven years, we thank them for their overwhelming support.

Best wishes to our families, friends and neighbors for a happy, 

healthy and safe 2012.

A Shared Thanks 
from Trusted 
Neighbors.

Your Village Associates: Top Row left to right: Dexter Honens II, Steve Smith, Jeff Snell, Hal Kaufman, Margot Kaufman, Joan Evans, Clark Thompson,          
Sue Layng, Art Lehman, Patty Battersby, Sue Olsen, Terri Bates Walker, Lynda Snell, Kurt Piper, Marianne Greene, Dan Weil, Ignacio Vega
 
Seated left to right: Tara Rochlin, Debbie Johnston, Linda Ehrich, Joan Cleveland, Ann Ward, Joan Eggers, Linda Friedman, Pamela Halloran, Karen Murphy, 
Judy Schoenrock, Ashley Battersby, April Matthews, Margaret Zucker 

Not pictured:  Charles Levine, Ben Olsen, Ann Sharf

93 Moraga Way, Suite 103, Orinda, CA 94563  (925) 254-0505  

www.villageassociates.com

facebook.com/VillageAssociates 




